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Dear All 

 

What a wonderful first year I have had at Ilsham, I would like to thank you all for your    

contributions to making Ilsham Academy such a special place for our children and staff. 

We finished our summer term with several memorable occasions,  the sun shone on 

Sports Day,  and our leavers service was a very special occasion for all involved, saying a 

fond farewell not only to our children,  but also to Mrs Mott who leaves with her class to 

have a baby having done a wonderful job with our Year 6 children,  Miss Whittle, who   

likewise has made an immense contribution to the school and been a fantastic Assistant 

Head of Academy,  also Miss Rowe-Jones and Mr Noble, who are both continuing their  

education, and Mrs Sandison who is moving to Warberry.  We also  wish our Year 6  pupils 

a fabulous future in their new schools, and  will miss each and every one of them .   

As our Year 6 leave, we are getting ready and excited to welcome our new EYFS children 

who have visited us several times in preparation for starting with us in September, and we 

look forward to welcoming several new faces into our Ilsham  staff family in September 

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a wonderful summer, we hope the sun shines ,     

everyone has time for rest and relaxation, and I look forward to seeing you all again with      

summer stories to tell in       

September. 

Have fun. 

Mrs Stephens 

Head of Academy 
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I am proud to announce 
that Rocco D'aprano is the 
Willows child of the month. 
Rocco has grown in confi-
dence and has become a 
super Tryatops, especially 
when he is faced with a 
new challenge. He is super 
speedy at our stop sign too! 
Rocco has been a Thinko-
docus with his sounds and 
has worked incredibly hard 
on his reading skills this 
month. Well done Rocco! 

The Willows loved designing their own game for the Summer Fair. Here 
they are testing it out!  

 

 

It was wonderful to share 
our Beautiful work Project 
with our parents. The  
Willows were fabulous at 
talking about their         
critiquing!  


